
Regular Park Board Meeting 

Monday, January 30, 2023

CHAIR’S REPORT



Victoria Drive BIA – Lunar New Year Celebration

Chair Jensen joined City Councilor Peter Meiszner and School Board Trustee Victoria Jung at the Victoria Drive 

BIA’s Lunar New Year Celebration.



Lunar New Year at Sun Yat Sen Garden and Chinatown Parade

Commissioners, 

Councillors, and 

Mayor Ken Sim 

attended the Lunar 

New Year 

celebrations and 

parade at Dr. Sun 

Yat Sen Classical 

Chinese Garden 

and Chinatown on 

January 22.




